
06/06/2020 

MRS Gillian Bramley 
3 Narrabeen Park Parade PDE 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
gillikeeble@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Dear Sir 
Our main concern regarding the proposals relating to One Cafe is the noise 
We are happy with the music on weekend afternoons and public holidays but other than that 
would prefer any music to be inside the premises , if at all 
We have a young family living here with early bedtimes and in the past the noise has disrupted 
them 
Kind regards 
Gilli And Nigel Bramley 

Sent: 6/06/2020 3:30:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


